
VBDR Plenary Meeting March 11, 2011 
 
VETERANS' ADVISORY BOARD ON DOSE RECONSTRUCTION (VBDR) TO MEET  
 
Arlington, VA–The Veterans’ Advisory Board on Dose Reconstruction (VBDR) will meet 
March 11, 2010, at the Arlington Hilton Hotel in Arlington, VA. This meeting is free and open to 
the public.  Registration will begin at 8:00 a.m. and the meeting will adjourn at 5:00 p.m.  All 
interested persons are encouraged to attend the meeting; advance registration is not necessary.  
The Arlington Hilton is located at 950 North Stafford Street, Arlington, VA 22203 (above the 
Ballston Metro Station).  Scheduled talks include: a review of the Atomic Veterans 
Epidemiology Study, a discussion on Atomic Veterans Demographics, a brief by VA STAR 
Office on the Quality Review of Radiation Cases at the Jackson VARO, an update on the 
Nuclear Test Personnel Review (NTPR) Dose Reconstruction Program and an update on the VA 
Radiation Claims Compensation Program for Veterans.  In addition, there will be a discussion 
regarding the VA/DTRA/VBDR Atomic Veterans Communications Plan as well as briefings by 
the four Subcommittee Chairs.  There will also be one half-hour public comment session at the 
meeting. Please submit written statements or questions prior to the meeting via email at 
aa@vbdr.org, or by phone, toll-free 1-866-657-VBDR (8237).  Please visit www.VBDR.org for 
more information. 
!


